
 

 

Dear Year 5 and 6 parents and carers,  

 

We are delighted to be taking our Year 5 and 6 children to the pantomime at The 

Forum in Wythenshawe on Friday 8th December 2023. The performance will take 

place between 1:15pm and 3/3:15pm so we should return to school at 3:30pm.  

 

This year the pantomime is ‘THE PRINCESS AND THE WIZARD’. 

 

In order for this visit to take place, it is necessary to ask for a non-refundable 

payment of £6.50 payable via ParentPay. This is to pay for coach travel to and 

from the event. Tickets for the show have been provided free of charge. 

 

We will need 4 parent volunteers for the trip. If you would like to volunteer, 

please contact the school office to let us know.  

 

If you have any questions regarding the visit, please do not hesitate to ask.  

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Mr Dudley and Mr Gray 
 

  

 


